
March 19, 2011 

              

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

To:    Mayor & Council 
 

Fr:    Heather Kasprick, Deputy Clerk 

 
Re:   NOACC Annual Spring Meeting sponsorship 

 
 

Recommendation: 
That Council of the City of Kenora supports the sponsorship of the upcoming 

Northwestern Ontario Associated Chambers of Commerce Annual Spring 
Meeting with a donation in the amount of $350. 

 
Background: 

I received a request from the Kenora District Chamber of Commerce dated the 
afternoon of March 14th seeking sponsorships for the upcoming Northwestern 

Ontario Associated Chambers of Commerce Annual Spring Meeting being hosted 
in Kenora on April 27, 28, 29, 2011. There are various events throughout the 

three days and the following options were provided: 

 
 Wednesday Night Mix & Mingle  1 sponsor $1,000 

 Thursday Lunch 1 sponsor $500 
 Thursday Breakfast 1 sponsor $350 

 Friday Breakfast 1 sponsor $350 
 Friday Coffee Break 1 sponsor $250 

 
With this significant meeting being held in Kenora this year, it would be fitting 

for the City to sponsor one of the above events.    
 

Budget: 
These type of meeting sponsorships have been included in the annual Council 

budget under sponsorships in the amount of $1,000. Due to the timelines of the 
event, the sponsorship needs approval prior to the budgets being passed.    

 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
 

N/A 
 

 


